
Augsburg Immanuel Lutheran Church 
Quarterly Voters Meeting 

July 24, 2022 
 
Chairman Mo Schukar called the meeting to order and Pastor Landskroener led all present in 
prayer. 
 
Minutes from the April 24, 2022 voters meeting were printed in the church newsletter.  There was 
no further discussion on these minutes.  A motion was made to accept the minutes as posted, 
seconded, and approved. 
 
Members: 
 Voting members:  None 
 Communicant members:  None 
 Baptisms:  None   
 Transfers:     
  Transfer out: None 
  Transfer in:  None     
  Releases:  None  
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
The quarterly treasurer’s report was presented.  A copy of the report is included with these 
minutes.  A motion was made to accept the report as presented, seconded, and approved. 
 
Elders’ Report: 
All is still going well.  The elders continue to meet with the pastor on an as needed basis.      
 
Pastor’s Report: 
Pastor reported on the Central Illinois District of the LCMS convention held in Springfield.  A report 
of district elections and resolutions is included in the Pastor’s report attached to these minutes.    
Otherwise, it is business as usual with services and visits.    
 
Trustees’ Report: 
The church roof has been repaired.   
The picnic shed still has several items in it.  There are a couple of picnic tables, games, tables, 
etc., still available.  If you would like something, please contact me at 618-322-2084.  It was 
decided to wait for demolition of the building until we get some cooler weather this fall.   
  
Sunday school:   
We have children attending, but as usual, we encourage everyone to bring their children and 
grandchildren to Sunday school.  
 
Bible Class:   



Bible class is meeting regularly.  Please feel free to come and join in.   
 
Finance Man:  No report. 
 
Sexton:  No report. 
 
Old Business:   
Nominations for the upcoming election for District President were discussed. 
 
New Business: 
No new business. 
 
Special Collections: 
No special collections for the third quarter. 
 
A motion was made to adjourn the meeting, seconded, and approved.  The meeting was closed 
with the Lord’s Prayer. 
 
Submitted by Steven R. Hickerson  
 


